
We “CAN” say: 

“NO!” to DRUGS! 
Please support our BETA Club by bringing in canned goods and nonperishable items to help 

others in our community! Canned goods will be collected daily during Red Ribbon Week, October 

23rd–31st. The homeroom, on each grade level, with the most cans collected will receive a 

popcorn party! 
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